
LEGAL NOTICE 

Sealed proposals will be received by Angelina County at the County Auditor’s office 
at 606 E. Lufkin Ave., P. O. Box 727, Lufkin, TX 75902-0727, for professional 
auditing services for the fiscal year ending December 31, 2019 with a subsequent 
two-year renewal option.  Sealed proposals will be received no later than 
November 1, 2019 at 4:00 P.M.   Proposals will be opened November 4, 2019 at 
10 a.m. in the Auditor’s Conference Room. For information and RFP packets, call 
(936) 634-8233. Angelina County reserves the right to accept or reject in whole or 
in part any proposal received and to waive any irregularities or formalities in the best 
interest of Angelina County. 
 
 
To: Lufkin Daily News 
                 Fax no. (936) 632-6655 
 Email – debra.hughs@lufkindailynews.com 
 
 
 
Insert legal notice in the Lufkin Daily News on Sunday, October 13 and Sunday, 
October 20, 2019 


